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Board of Health Meeting for Date:4/11/2017 Meeting called to order  Time:7:10

Members in Attendance: David Kowalski, Robert Dymon, Valerie Lundin

Minutes of Previous Meeting 3/28/2017 were read and accepted as written.

No meeting March 28 due to not agenda being filed.  The board members met to discuss 

new system and other non public issues.

286 Mashapaug Road - Title V performed by LeBlanc Septic Inspections changed

from fail to full pass after further evaluation by the Board of Health

All in favor of change from fail to full pass.

6 Ardmore Title V call inspector Matthew Bracci  413 262 5884 or 413 525 1911

3 Chaffee Road Same thing 

Will call Todd Donze to find out if ATC is ECS.

Note Added after meeting:  Dave Kowalski called Todd Donze and found out

that ECS has changed name to ATC.

Diane Rhodes - Gregoloe - 68 Wales Rd came in for information on repairing leach field.

John Mitchell 32 Barry Dr -waived well test on his property.

Joan Dusoe 21 lakeview Dr.

joannedusoe@yahoo.com

Dave will write letter saying John Mitchell waived well test.

Upgrade conditional pass to full pass.

Unanimous vote

Dave Motioned to Adjourn meeting Valerie seconded.

Meeting Adjourned:8:05


